Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Ray Greek <drraygreek@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 6:39 AM
To: Lavagnino, Steve; sbcob; Adam, Peter; Hartmann, Joan; Williams, Das; Wolf, Janet

Dear Supervisors:

I am a resident of the Gaviota Coast in the El Capitan Canyon area. I am writing to ask that you
support your Staff's proposed letter to the Coastal Commission on Commission Staff's proposed
modifications to the Gaviota Coast Plan. I would ask that one area that still needs addressing is the
defensible space requirement that the fire protection agencies and the insurance carriers have. The
ESH policies appear to impact not only new development but also existing development in this

regard.

Thank you for your consideration of our issues expressed at the July 3rd workshop. I most appreciate
what staff has done in their letter in response to concerns on the part of the landowner community.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ray Greek



